
 
 
 
 
 
 

VOTING SYSTEM 
MANUAL AUDIT RESULTS 

Members of the Canvassing Board and Elections’ ofce staff met at 9:30a.m. 
on Monday, March 28, 2016 at the Supervisor of Elections ofce, to conduct 
a manual audit for the voting system used in the March 15, 2016 Presidential 
Preference Primary Election as required by Florida law.  The precinct and 
race was randomly selected and the audit included Election Day, absentee, 
early voting and any provisional ballots. 

The results of the audit show that the ballots manually tallied and 
compared with the count of the votes tabulated by the  
voting system to be the same and therefore, 
completely accurate.  
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